
  
 

 
To: Peterborough Public Library Board of Trustees  
 
From: Jennifer Zoethout, Library Manager/CEO 
 Paul Stern, Library Board Chair 
 
Meeting Date: February 23, 2016 
 
Subject: Report PPL16-011 
 Ontario Library Association Conference 
 

 

Purpose 
 
A report to inform the Library Board of Matters concerning the 2016 Ontario Library 
Association Conference. 

Recommendation  
 
 
That the Library Board approve Report PPL16-011, dated February 23, 2016, of the 
Library Manager/CEO and Library Board Chair, as follows: 

That the Library Board receive for information the Report dated February 23, 2013, of 
the Library Manager/CEO and Library Board Chair. 

 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
 
There are no direct budget and financial implications resulting from approval of this 
recommendation.  
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Background 
 
 
Paul Stern, Library Board Chair and Teresa Kerr, Vice Chair, attended the Ontario 
Library Association Conference in Toronto from January 29 - 30, 2016.  
 

They attended a number of sessions geared towards Library Board Trustees, and will 
be presenting a verbal report on their experience.  
 

More information on the conference can be found at: http://www.olasuperconference.ca/ 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Zoethout  
Library Manager/ CEO 
 
Contact Name: Jennifer Zoethout 
Phone: 705-745-5382 Ext. 2380 
Fax: 705-745-8958 
E-Mail: jzoethout@peterborough.ca 
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